
Fixing is prohibited and is treated extremely seriously.
If you attempt to fix, you are likely to get caught and be charged by The FA. You may face a 
significant ban from football, and also be subject to a criminal investigation.
REPORTING
If you are approached to fix, then you must report it to The FA immediately on the phone 
number or email below.
FAILURE TO REPORT ANY SUCH INFORMATION MAY RESULT IN AN FA CHARGE AGAINST YOU.
Email Integrity@TheFA.com or telephone 0208 795 9640.
Players may also contact The PFA on 0161 236 0575. 

PROTECT  
THE GAME
Fixing is arranging in advance the result or conduct 
of a match or competition, or any event within a 
match or competition.

To view The FA’s Rules and Regulations, visit TheFA.com
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